Hiring Student Interns to Help Plan New East Palo Alto Park

The City of East Palo Alto is planning to open a new bayfront park at Cooley Landing at the end of Bay Road.  The City has a contract with Callander Associates, a landscape architecture firm, to lead a public involvement process to create a Vision Plan for Cooley Landing.    Callander Associates is hiring 2 high school or college students to work part time during January through June, 2010, to help plan this park.  This internship will be a great opportunity to learn about community-based planning and landscape design and to be a part of something special in your community.  For more background, see www.cooleylanding.org.

Position description

Each student would work approximately 40 hours over 6 months (average less than 10 hours a month) for Callander Associates, a landscape architecture firm, supporting a public process to refine a design for Cooley Landing.   Students may help create and arrange graphics for display, prepare supplies, enter information into a computer, and other work to prepare for public meetings.  Students may help with outreach before the meeting through distributing announcements.  At community meetings, students may greet participants and sign them in, give information and background about the projects, lead tours of Cooley Landing, and help in other ways to ensure meetings proceed smoothly.  At the end of the project, the City will produce a Vision Plan for building and operating a new beautiful park.

Qualifications
Required:  East Palo Alto resident, currently in school.  Must be comfortable working with the public.  

Desirable:  Ability to read and write in Spanish and English well;  familiarity with using computer programs such as Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Photoshop;  experience working with community organizations in East Palo Alto; knowledge about biology or history of East Palo Alto;  design or graphics experience.

How to apply

To apply, please fill out the attached form and send it by email to cle@callanderassociates.com by 11:59 pm, Thursday, December 31, 2009.  If you have any questions, please contact Clara Le at the above email address or 408-275-0565.  

Job requirements

Student must be willing to travel to the office of the City of East Palo Alto (2145 University Avenue), Cooley Landing (2100 Bay Road), and the San Mateo offices of Callander Associates (311 7th Ave., San Mateo), which is right next to a CalTrain Station (Callander Associates will pay for costs of taking public transit).  Each student will work approximately 40 hours total from January through June, 2010.  Hours are flexible but generally in late afternoons.  Student must be willing to work at two community meetings during a weekend or evening.   Callander Associates will pay $12 - $15 per hour, depending on qualifications.   No health, retirement, sick leave, annual leave, or other benefits will be paid.  Students will receive workplace readiness training.  Student must be willing to sign a contract with Callander Associates.
